
 

 

 
 
 
23 December 2020 
 
 
Ryan Thomas 
fyi-request-14310-59531dfa@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Ryan  
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-008336 
Thank you for your request of 16 December 2020 asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

• I would like to know how much taxpayer money ACC has spent on xmas shouts/parties this year? 
 
ACC contribution to Christmas functions 
ACC provides a $20 per person allocation for permanent and fixed term employees for Christmas 
functions. This can be used for food, venue hire, transportation if required, spot prizes and 
entertainment. This allocation cannot be used towards alcohol. 
 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz  
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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